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Subject: Request for Permit – Fence at 304 Linden Ave 

I am writing to formally request a permit for a new fence addition along the east side of my 
property at 304 Linden Avenue. 

Project Description: I propose to install a 42-inch tall, 65% open plain wood picket fence 
along the eastern side property line, extending approximately 50 feet. The new fence will 
run from the existing backyard fence to the front corner of the property line at Linden 
Avenue, adjacent to 701 E Lane Street. 

Purpose and Justification: The adjacent property at 701 E Lane Street operates as a 
commercial restaurant. Unfortunately, the rear of the restaurant directly faces our side yard 
and is consistently used in ways that negatively impact our residential property. 
Specifically: 

●​ The area between the properties is used for excess trash storage, including multiple 
commercial trash cans, oil buckets, kegs, and other unsightly and odorous materials.​
 

●​ The land has become compacted dirt with embedded debris, and maintenance is 
lacking.​
 

●​ The restaurant’s staff frequently crosses into my yard to perform operations, 
creating an ongoing pattern of unpermitted encroachment.​
 

●​ Despite repeated requests, the restaurant has not taken steps to mitigate these 
issues or relocate their trash storage. 

The proposed fence is intended to: 

●​ Create a clear and respectful boundary between the properties.​
 

●​ Prevent continued encroachment and misuse of my private yard.​
 

●​ Provide a modest visual and physical barrier to improve the aesthetics, hygiene, and 
enjoyment of our side yard and front-to-back yard access.​
 

Given the circumstances, this fence is a reasonable and necessary step to protect my 
property and quality of life as a homeowner in a residential zone. 

Thank you for considering this request. I am happy to provide additional information or 
meet with the appropriate staff to discuss further. 

Sincerely,​
Michael Bender, 304 Linden Homeowner 



 
304 Linden on the Left, 701 E Lane on the Right (restaurant) 



 
Close up of circled area in image above showing expected iron property marker. 



 
Frequent trash and unorganized restaurant material on the porch facing Linden Ave. 
 



 
Example of the unsightly and smelly items that accumulate next to my home. 
 



 



Frequently trash is ground into the dirt between our homes including latex gloves, 
cardboard, paper towels, and general trash items. Pests and rodents are also a concern. 
 
 

Materials and Design 
 

 



 



Pressure treated 4x4 posts every ~6’ with a top and bottom pressure treated 2x4 
stringer to attach flat top pickets with nails. 
 

 

Examples of fences nearby 

 
609 E. Lane St (1 of 2) 



 
609 E. Lane St (2 of 2) 



 
208 Linden Ave 
 



 
560 E Jones St 



 
204 Linden Ave 



 
608 Oakwood Ave 
 


